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July 27, 2010

Triatomic Environmental, Inc.
P.O. Box 1867
Jupiter, FL 33468

Attention: Ron Saunders, VP Sales

Dear Mr. Saunders,

The Gloucester-Mathews Humane Society was fortunate to be able to construct and move
in to a new animal shelter in August of 2009. Our new facility was built to the highest
modern standards of animal care, and paid for almost totally with privately-donated funds.
It is extremely important to our members, volunteers and employees that we maintain our
facility in the cleanest and freshest condition possible for the health of our animals and the
benefit of our community visitors.

We have been very pleased with the Fresh-Aire UV ultraviolet light system that was included
in our shelter’s design/construction, and the effectiveness of this product in the reduction
and elimination of animal odor throughout our shelter. Because we designed our shelter to
keep our animals close to the people who want to meet them, having this germicidal system
in place to reduce odors has helped visitors enjoy their time in our facility more and feel
comfortable spending time in our animal observation areas.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call on me.
Sincerely,

Elle acker,
Executive Director
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